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• Giving compliments
• Doing things to 

make others happy
• Thanking people

Love
Value of the Month

SCHOOL REQUEST
Could you donate any spare tights, 
girls’ underwear and socks to the 

school for Welfare? 

The items will need 
to be washed and 
ready to use.

Lunches need to be booked by 
Friday 5th March at 3pm. 

Please think about booking till the end 
of term (Easter holidays). We will not 
be taking ANY orders on a daily basis.
If you have any problems with using 
the School Money ordering system, 

please contact Mrs Vagadia at Welfare 
(option 1 when you call the school).

We are all very excited to welcome you back 
into school on Monday 8th March. Please check 
the letter for more information.

GOOGLE MEET
It has been fantastic keeping in touch with 
every class on Google Meet every Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday.

2DS had a funny Google 
Meet this Friday. The 
children and staff 
dressed up in something 
funny or said a funny 
joke. It was good fun 
and everyone enjoyed 
it!

Class 3FP have really enjoyed 
taking part in our 'Wacky 
Wednesday' competitions. The 
children have enjoyed sharing their 
ideas during our Google Meet 
sessions and the winners have 
been receiving their prizes in the 
post! Some fun examples of our 
creations include designing your 
own funny face using materials at 
home, creating a monster in a box 
and funky pair of glasses and 
making a miniature 'Watch in a 
box' with things hidden inside.



GEOGRAPHY
Year 6 produced some wonderful posters displaying all they had learned during their 

geography topic of 'Climate Change and Natural Disasters.'

SCIENCE
Children in all year groups have been 
researching scientists related to their 

current science unit. Here are some examples 
of our amazing research from Years 1, 3 and 5.

HISTORY
Year 2 have been learning about John 

Lyon and drew portraits of him.



SCHOOL PLANNER

Date Event

Monday 8th

March
Return to school

Tuesday 23rd & 
Thursday 24th 

March

Parents’ Evening 
(remote meeting 
TBC)

EASTER HOLIDAYS 
Thursday 1st April – Friday 16th April

ENGLISH
Year 5 have started learning about poetry in English. We have read poems by well-known poets, 
identified key language and had a go at performing poems ourselves! We can't wait to get back 

to school to show off our poetry skills to our classmates!

COMPUTING/PSHE
Year 6s had a challenge to show what they have been up to during this time at home and let us 
know how they’ve felt. We had some wonderful uploads ranging from vlogs to presentations to 

collages.

EYFS
In Reception we have started our topic on 

Dinosaurs. The children have been drawing 
dinosaurs and thinking of fantastic questions to 

lead their own learning!


